
 
Welcome to Lane House Monthly Newsletter 

Spring has sprung and now we are looking 
forward to nicer weather. 

Lane House has some great events to 
welcome these spring months. 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT A 
GLANCE: 

 
2nd March – 2pm 

“Singalong” with Second Chance Trio. 
 

15th March – 2pm 
Church Service  with Alan Newbold 

 
17th March 

St Patrick’s Day Celebrations. 
 

25th March – 2pm 
Girl Guides interaction with residents. 

 
26th March – 10am onwards 

Mother’s Day coffee morning. 
 

 

 
2nd March – 2pm 

 
Come and join us and the “Second 

chance Trio” of Jessica, Ruth and Kay 
for a good old “sing-a-long”. 

 

 

17th March  

Come and join us for our St. Patrick’s Day 
celebrations. 

 

25th March – 2pm 

All will be welcome to join the Girl Guides 
with their interaction with our residents.  

 

26th March – 10am onwards 

The 26th March is the day we should spoil 
our moms.  Come and join us for our coffee 
morning from 10am onwards. 

 



 

 
 

 
 
Please join me in wishing our lovely 
residents a very Happy Birthday this month. 
We have: 
 
John Weston Smith  – 16th March  
Kath Spicer – 19th March  

 
 

EASTER RAFFLE 
 
 
We are having an Easter Raffle  so If anyone 
could donate some raffle prizes we would be 
most grateful. Please pass anything you have 
to Mandy. 
 
We would also be grateful if you could 
provide donations for small prizes for our 
“weekly bingo”. 
 
We have lots of activities happening around 
the home daily.  All of these can be seen on 
the activity board in the entrance to the 
home so make sure you have a look next 
time you visit. 
 
We are doing some fundraising for the 
residents funds. More details on this can be 
found in the fundraising section. Please have 
a read and support any support you can give 
will be very much appreciated. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

We are trying to get a Team together for a 
bike ride challenge to raise funds for the 
residents on the 29th April 2017. Are you up 
for the challenge?  
 
We are always looking for new ideas so if 
you have any suggestions please feel free to 
come and speak to either Gemma or Mandy 
who will gladly take down the details. 
 
 
 
We hope you have enjoyed reading and we 
look forward to seeing you all very soon. 
 
Thank you. 
All the Management & Staff at Lane House 
 
 
 
 
 
Check out our Face Book page Lane House 
Family & Friends.  

March Birthday’s … 


